
March 20, 2020 

Dear DePaul Cristo Rey Community,  

Our DePaul Cristo Rey family is strong! I can’t thank everyone enough for your incredible 
patience, flexibility and support as we have all transitioned to distance learning this past week. 
Our teachers and students have made this leap with the support of our Academic Leadership 
and IT teams, and we continue to be available to serve you. 

Spring Break 
It’s time for a pause! As scheduled, Spring Break is Monday, March 23 through Friday, March 
27. There will be no distance learning or staff on campus. Please use this time to rest, reflect and 
rejuvenate. We still have a quarter to go! 

End of Quarter 
The end of the third quarter has been moved to Thursday, April 9. Bruins: use this additional 
time to complete your assignments and continue to check your grades online. Reach out to your 
teachers with questions. Your distance learning assignments count, so be sure you have turned 
them in on time! 

Food and Technology Support 
We are here to help our families. If you are having issues with access to food or technology, 
please reach out. During Spring Break the Main Office will be closed, so please use my cell 
phone (513-288-2889) if you have urgent needs. 

After Spring Break 
Please watch your email, the DPCR App and social media for our post-Spring Break plans. We 
are using student and teacher feedback to enhance and simplify our distance learning plans 
going forward, and we will communicate those via these platforms. 

Stay well and know that we miss and love you Bruins! 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Paul Ebert 
Principal 


